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Owen Guardianship Information -- bilis

Tyler Farmer <tyler@pbtaxlaw.com> Mon, Dec 12, 2016 at 2:04 PM
To: Jeff Owen <jeff.k.owen@gmail.com>

Can you send me a copy of the cancellation notice? | will then forward to Kristyan and Amy along with a
reminder that Kristi (or Kristyan)sneed to be paying bills. I'm guessing Kristi didn't pay the insurance with
the assumption that the station would be sold and then either forgot or decided not to renew for some
reasaon.
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On Dec 12, 2016, at 12:03 PM, Jeff Owen <jeff.k.owen@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Tyler,

It's Teresa.

It appears that the service station insurance has lapsed. It was due 11/11 per the
spreadsheet. Not sure if other insurance was put into place or what.

We handed over the bills to Kristyan on the 28th of November for Kristi to pay. Jeff saw the
notice it was cancelled and called today to confirm and it is still cancelled. We hoped the
notice came out at the same time the bill was paid or something, but that doesn't seem to be
the case.

Thanks!
~Teresa



